
 

 

 

 

  

 

Washington Monument Rally Invitation 
 
Angelika Selle 
September 1, 2016 
 
Dear friends,  

 



 

 

 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA cordially invites you to the 40th 
Anniversary of our co-founder Rev. Sun Myung Moon's historical speech at the 
Washington Monument on September 18, 1976, in celebration of America's 
bicentennial. 
 
During his speech he declared in front of 300,000 people, "The United States 
of America, transcending race and nationality, is already a model of the 
unified world. She must realize that the abundant blessings which God 
has been pouring upon this land are not just for America, but are for the 
children of God throughout the world." 
 
He believed America had been singularly blessed by God to be a strong and 
moral country where God could dwell, and would lead the world through service. 
He expressed that "this is the time for awakening. America must accept her 
global responsibility... America must rise up." 
 
When it comes to current politics, racial tensions, and the breakdown of the 
family, now more than ever America needs to rise up. Join us in making this 
world of peace, love, and service a reality. RSVP your attendance now at   
americaisgodshope,org/.  
 
If you are unable to make it to the event, CLICK HERE to support through 
a donation. 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 


